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ANGLO-ITALIAN SUMMIT - 21 OCTOBER
You will want to note two points about this meeting:

- the Italian Prime Minister will give the Prime Minister a

present. We should have something to give in return. Our

Embassy suggests some glass or china;

- the weather is likely to be autumnal and fresh. It would
be wise for the Prime Minister to take a raincoat just in case
as well as low-heeled shoes for the walk in the garden and

tree-planting ceremony.

(C. D. POWELL)
11 October 1988




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 12 October 1988

ANGLO-ITALIAN SUMMIT

Thank you for your letter of 11 October
enclosing a seating plan for the VC1l0
for the flight to and from Milan for
the Anglo-Italian Summit. This is fine,
except that an extra Home Office official
seems to have crept in since the delegation
was authorised. Is there a reason for
this?

C D POWELL

Lyn Parker, Esqg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




